
Annual Vandalia Community Preservation Association Meeting 

Vandalia Historic Chapel ~ Vandalia, IN 

April 13, 2019 
 

President Mark Snapp opened the meeting at 1:00 pm 
 

Mark Snapp gave the Invocation  
 

Secretary’s Report – Suzi Summerlot, Secretary read the report which was approved as read 
 

Treasurer’s Report - Shirley Kinney, Treasurer read the report which was approved as read and made part of these 

minutes. 
 

President Mark Snapp reviewed the accomplishment for 2018 and the goals for 2019. 

 

Accomplishments in 2018 
  

We are still here  
 

Fund Raisers:  

  June - Strawberry Fest in June with music provided by Midwest Bluegrass Station Band 

 

  August – replaced bell tower panels and painted bell 

  

October - Chili Supper in October with music provided by Lloyd Wood & band 

 

Damon and Dennis Summerlot continued to mow and maintained grounds 

 

VCPA sign was repainted 

  

Goals for 2019 
 

 Paint roof on Chapel 

  

 Replace fence 

 

 Remove unsightly trees, stump removal and clean up.  Which has been completed donated Truax Family Tree 

 Service, Mark & Nancy Snapp and Damon Summerlot 

  

Continue needed repairs and preservation of both Chapel and School House 
 

Planning our Annual Strawberry Fest for Sunday, June 23
rd 

.  Midwest Station Bluegrass Band has agreed to 

provide music. 
 

 Chili Supper in November 

  

 Repair Chapel front door 

 

 Replace driveway culverts – completed.  Labor donated by Fender Excavating, LLC 

  

 Finalization of Historic Registry process 
 

  

New Business 
 

Election of Board Members was held Mark Snapp and Damon Summerlot were reelected by a motion made by Kitty 

Blaney and seconded by Don West. 

 

 
 



   
 

 

Pat Newforth suggested letters be sent to prospective members.  

 

Mark thanked everyone for attending today and invited members to the VCPA’s Strawberry Fest, June 24, 2 – 4pm at the 

School House.   
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Damon and second by Bill Duvall.     

The meeting was adjourned at 1:45pm 

 

Those present: 

 Don West & Kitty Blaney 

 Pat Newforth 

 Bill & Alice Duvall 

  

 Board Members 

  Mark & Nancy Snapp 

  Damon & Suzi Summerlot 

  Shirley Kinney 

  Jason Kinney, Board Member at Large. 


